West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
February 20, 2017
Members Present: Darrin Byrum, Kari Waterson, T.J. Howerton, Granville Wynn
Members Absent: John Karnes, Susan Neyman, William Mason
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director
Meeting called to session: 5:35 pm
Public Forum: N\A
January Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the January minutes.
Budget - January: The committee reviewed and approved the January budget.  
The Director gave a brief update on some preparation of the parks for the spring and summer season including, adding bike racks, repairing and replacing outdoor grills and pavilion maintenance at each park.

Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled their next meeting for March 16, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
Parks Rules\Regulations\Signs: The Director informed the Committee that the City Council has adopted the ordinance amending the park regulations. Updated and additional signs have been ordered and will be installed soon.
Baseball\Softball: The Director updated the Committee on the status of registration for the upcoming season and gave the Committee some relevant dates for the season. Umpires, equipment and final preparation for the facility was also discussed.

Banner Advertisement Letter\Form: The Director informed the Committee that presently 14 banners had been ordered for the Carter Park Complex and that he was working with several other organizations and anticipating more banners being ordered.
Independence Day Celebration: The Committee discussed the preparation for the 2017 event. The Director informed the Committee that the fireworks display had been secured for the event. A contract with Hog Wild Pyro had been completed and the balance for the display had been paid in full. The Committee discussed options for volunteers and donations, as well as, additions or improvements to the event.
New Business:

Equipment: The Director presented the Committee with a proposal on purchasing a new field maintenance vehicle. The funds for the vehicle had been allotted in the 2017 equipment budget. The members present all voted in favor of purchasing the proposed vehicle. The Committee also discussed purchasing a second mower for the department. The Director will research options for a mower and the Committee will discuss the mower purchase at the March meeting.
Adjourn: 7:10 pm

Written by:

___________________________                                 ____________________
Chad Harrison-Director                                              Date

Approved by:

___________________________                                 ____________________

Committee Member                                                     Date

